

January 19, 2005

Dear Transportation Partner:

Please join the Metro Westside/Central Governance Council for an important workshop on "Metro Connections." The workshop will be held on:

Thursday, February 3, 2005 3:00 PM La Cienega Tennis Center 325 S. La Cienega (at Olympic) Beverly Hills

Metro Connections is an innovative and comprehensive approach intended to rethink how transit service is provided in Los Angeles. Its goals are to improve customer service, better integrate various types of service provided by Metro and other operators, and make efficient use of taxpayer dollars.

While Metro is always seeking ways to improve service, it's been over two decades since we last looked at things in a holistic, countywide manner. In that time, there have been tremendous changes in land-use and travel patterns, and a significant increase in the types of transit service available and numbers of providers. Metro Connections is taking all this into account.

If you have any questions about the upcoming workshop, please call Jody Feerst Litvak at (213) 922-1240. As an important partner in working to meet the transportation needs of Los Angeles, we need your input to help make this effort a success. We look forward to seeing you on February 3<sup>rd</sup>.

Sincerely,

General Manager

Metro Westside/Central Service Sector